Many changes in family

This past month has been
ne of many changes in our
ffice, with people leaving and
yme new coming. John Gais-
wd, Social Worker IV and
¥ffice Supervisor has resigned
nd left for Eugene, Oregon
b pursue a graduate degree
1 Economics at the Univer-
ity of Oregon. We would like
o take this opportunity to
hank John for his work af
he office and to wish him

well in future endeavors.

Rod Caskey has been pro-
moted to Social Worker IV and
he will assume the Office Su-
pervisor’s position in Novem-
ber. He is looking forward
to this new position and to
continue working in Barrow.

work on November 22nd as a
Social Worker 111, With her
background in Foster Care Li-
censing and child care, Laurie
will be a welcome addition to
the office. Welcome to Barrow,
Laurie.

Our other position will be
filled at the earliest possible
date. With luck, we will be able

- 1o have another Social Worker

by the first of the year.

In a past newsletter we indi-

and youth

cated the DFYS and ICAS So-
cial Services were close to
having a foster home recruit-
mml"'@* ‘.'u-“ll'l
still close, but as of yet, we
this material available in the
next few months.

Even wit the campaign,

fol i the recruitment of new




